Republic of the Philippines

Mepartment of Edoucation

Cordillera Administrative Region
Schools Division of Benguet

July 19, 202]

DIVISION MEMORANDUM —
No. 2560 s, 202 | DepEd-Benguet Division
TO: Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD JUL&; i
Public Schools District Supervisor, Kapangan District RELEASED
All Division Office Personnel
GBDALIS Personnel

All Others Concerned

PREPARATION AND SCHOOL VISIT OF THE THAILAND AMBASSADOR TO
THE RECIPIENT OF THE PRINCESS MAHA CHAKRI AWARD (PMCA)

I. The DepEd International Cooperation Office (ICO) issued Unnumbered Memorandum dated June 8,
2021 informing this Office on the results of the 4™ Princess Maha Chakri Award (PMCA) corollary to
the communication from Dr. Krissanapong Kittikara, Chairman of the PMCA Foundation informing
that Her Royal Highness Princess Maha Chakri Srindhorn endorsed Mr. Marcelo T. Otinguey, Head
Teacher V of the Governor Bado Dangwa Agro Industrial School (GBDAIS).

2. In consideration of the current situation hampering the awardee to receive the award in Bangkok,
Thailand, Hon. Vasin Ruangprateepsacng, Ambassador of Thailand to the Philippines requested a
school visit on July 30, 2021 to GBDAIS, Balakbak, Kapangan, Benguet for an intensive video
documentation and immersion to the school setting,

3. To organize the activities, the SDO Benguet and Regional Office working group shall hold a meeting
at GBDAIS on July 23, 2021 at GBDALIS, Balakbak, Kapangan, Benguet. The school head and the head
teachers of GBDAIS shail assign a TECHNICAL WORKING COMMITTEE for the said event.
Teaching personnel who are part of the committee are entitled to two-day (2) service credits.

4. For inquiries and clarifications, please contact the SGOD-SMN section through Arvin Doman at

arvin.doman@dgped.gov.gh or Loma Yaco at lorna.yaco@deped.gov. h or cellphone number 0912-
043-8044 and 0999-555-6947.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.
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GLORIA B BUYA-AO,.,]
Scha Dif1sion Superintendent
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Republika ng Pilipinag
Bepartment of Eyucation

INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION OFFICE

Office of the Director
MEMORANDUM
FOR : ESTELA L. CARINO

Regional Director, DepEd CAR

FROM : MARGAR;I‘iA CONSOLACION C. BALLESTEROS

Director IV

SUBJECT : 4th Princes Maha Chakri Awards (PMCA)

DATE i 08 June 2021

Background

This is in reference to the communication from Dr. Krissanapong Kirtikara,
Chairman of the Princess Maha Chakri Award Foundation dated 27 May 2021
bearing the good news that the nomination of Mr, Marcelo T. Otinguey,
teacher at Governor Bado Dangwa Agro-Industrial School (GBDAIS), Schools
Division of Benguet, Cordillera Administrative Region to the Award has been
endorsed on 26 April 2021 by Her Royal Highness Princess Maha Chakri
Sirindhorn along with the other outstanding teachers from 11 Southeast
Asian Countries.

In this regard, the Princess Maha Chakpi Award Foundation will organize the
4™ PMCA Awarding Ceremony on 29 October 2021. Due to the COVID-19
pandemic, the Ceremony will be held in a blended format (onsite and onlinej,
viz:

» The onsite will be held in Bangkok where Her Royal Highness Princess

Maha Chakri Sirindhorn will preside over the ceremony with selected
audience;

* The 2021 PMCA Awardees will attend the ceremony at the Royal Thai
Embassy in their respective countries.

More information on the arrangement will be provided on a later date.




